
The Year 3 teachers are Mrs Stankiewicz, Mrs
Mortimer and Mr Fenn.

• The school gate opens at 8.35am 
and closes at 8.45. The school 
day ends at 3.15pm.

• Children should attend school in 
PE kit on PE days. These are 
Wednesdays and Fridays.

• In the summer term, our trip will 
be to Colchester Castle with an 
estimated cost of £13.

• Please ensure that your child 
reads as frequently as 
possible – ideally every day. 
Reads should be recorded in 
your child’s reading diary.

• We recommend using 
TTRockstars for learning the 2, 
3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times tables.

Year 3

•10/1/24 – Stone Age Day
•16/02/24 – Break up for half 
term
•7/03/24 – World Book Day
•19/03/24 and 20/03/24 –
Parents’ Evening
•28/03/24 – Last day of term
•15/04/24 – Return to school 
for the Summer Term



We will be writing a letter and 
diary entry based on our Stone 
Age day! We will then write a 
piece of dialogue based on the 
text, ‘Stone Age Boy.’

We will be learning about 
fractions. We will also be 
embedding our knowledge of 
addition, subtraction and 
multiplication.

In science, we are going to be 
looking at the importance of 
nutrition and the food groups, 
plus the job of our skeleton and 
muscles. We will then move on to 
looking at invertebrates.

Geography and History
In history, we will be learning about 
life in the Stone Age through to the 
Iron Age.

Computing
We will start learning how to code and 
will be designing and debugging our 
own code for a program.

This spring, we will be starting some 
cooking! In art, we will be learning 
different techniques for drawing and 
painting.

Art & DT Music
We will learn to compose and perform 
our own melodies.

PSHE & RW PE
Our PSHE units are ‘Dreams & Goals’ and 
‘Healthy Me’. In RW, we are learning about 
the Sikh community and then about the 
significance of Good Friday to Christians.

We will focus on the importance of health 
and fitness. We will also be learning how to 
play tennis.

Year 3

Our new book in shared reading 
is ‘The Pebble in my Pocket.’ We 
will then be reading a book 
about Rosalind Franklin and her 
achievements in science. After 
half term, we will read 
‘Operation Gadgetman.’
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